Meade McCloughan

7" March 2018

Fiona Davis

London Borough of Camden
Planning Solutions Team
Development Management
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

WCII 8EQ

Dear Ms Davis,
Planaing Application 2017/6280/P = 43a Kingsgate Road, NWé

My partner and [ have been made aware that a planning application has been lodged
in respect of 43a Kingsgate Road. From the details online, this application seems
simply to repeat the application 2016/4318/P, which was rejected last year. In fact, the
“Proposed Lavouts, Elevations and Scetions” (document 16025-3D} is identieal to
that which was submitled in 2016. We objected (o the earfier upplication, and were
visited by Matthew Dempsey (LBC planning) in Febrary 2017 so that he could
assess the impact of the proposed development from our property.

The entry on the website doesn’t specify if or when there will be a consultation on the
resubmitted proposals. Obviously it will be easy for us to respond, as our comments
will be exactly the same! But why is the Council entertaining a resubmission of a
already - and recently - rejected application?

We would be very grateful if vou could you could ¢larify the situation via email.

Yows sincerely,

Meade McCloughan & Vivien Gambling



